
January 11, 2010

David Kerr
Director
Department of Economic Development
PO Box 1157
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Mr. Kerr:

During the past legislative session, the General Assembly passed HB 191, which 
provided for expanded tax credits.  The number of actual jobs created as a direct result of 
this legislation is important information to have available to members of the General 
Assembly.

As such, as I did in August, I again respectfully request a detailed report of the 
current, not anticipated, number of jobs created because of these tax credits and the 
passage of HB 191.  I note the authority to provide these tax credits has been effective 
since the legislation was signed into law by Governor Nixon.  Furthermore, I ask to be 
advised on the number of tax credits issued by project and subsequently redeemed by 
Missouri businesses and the resulting actual jobs created; not anticipated.    

I further request that in the future, my office is notified of each new job created as a 
result of HB 191 and or other tax credits or Economic Development programs.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this request.

Sincerely,

Jason G. Crowell
State Senator


